
 
 

Updated COVID Guidelines - Temple Beth Torah 

Updated November 18, 2021 

 

• General Guidelines: 

• All members and visitors to TBT (over 12 years old) must be vaccinated (or have pre-approved 

medical exemption).  

• All attendees and visitors (over 2yrs) must wear masks. 

• Except while eating or drinking 

• At each service, a list of people who have already submitted proof of vaccination to the office 

will be available to the committee member checking in attendees. 

• Anyone not on the list is required to show their vaccination card (or California or other accepted 

government online registration). 

• A clearly visible sign will be posted indicating proof of vaccination requirements. 

• To be added to the list, email a photo copy of your vaccination card to the temple office (please 

let us know if you need help with this).  

• Upon arrival, please sign in at the registration table. 

• Families with unvaccinated members in attendance, please socially distance.  

• There will be a section for any families with unvaccinated children or persons with 

valid medical exemptions present. 

• Meetings/Services continue to have a Zoom/Stream option, to be set up by meeting/service 

organizer. 

• Doors may remain closed with the exception of the primary double doors to the breezeway. 

 

• Service Guidelines 

• Service leader may be unmasked while leading the service at least 6 feet from attendees 

(single speaker only).  

• Please bring your own Kippah and tallit (if desired). 

• Sanctuary will be set up with extra spacing between rows. Congregants can seat themselves 

as desired. 

• Wine /juice and challah may be set out in the social hall for after services. These items may be 

consumed either indoors or out, in compliance with above masking guidelines. 

 

 

• Meetings/Events Guidelines 

• All meetings and events of 5 or more people will be held in the social hall (and/or sanctuary), 

with doors open, or outdoors.  

• Meetings with < or = 10 attendees may unanimously agree to have masks optional (those who 

want to keep them on are more than welcome to). 


